Principal's Newsletter

The Cedarwood Chronicle



Greetings! I can't believe it's February already. January seems like it flew by. With that being said, I want to make sure everyone understands the sense of urgency needed to get our students ready for the next grade level. We are finished with the 1st Semester, which means we have made it through half of the year. Now, it's really time to buckle down and focus like never before. Please make sure your child is reading for at least 20 minutes each night, preferably with you. This continual practice will strengthen their reading fluency and improve their academic success!

Groundhog Day

Today is Groundhog Day. We played a throwback video to commemorate this occasion. Will the Groundhog See his shadow? I vote - no more snow!!! Enjoy this video made by my staff. Groundhog Day Video

Family AmbassadorMs. Doggett, our Family Ambassador, has created a very informative parent newsletter for your review. Please review at your leisure.

Parent Smore Link

Camp! Camp! Camp!

Reminder: The date for Spring Camp is fast approaching. If you would like your child to attend, and you have not already begun making payments, you may do so using the following links:

4th/5th (May 15th - May 17th). Price= 125.00 - The price for Chaperones is 54.00 3rd (May 15th - May 16th). Price = 70.00 - The price for Chaperones is 30.00 Pre-K - 2 - Day Trips will be 15.00/student and 5.00 for parents.

(Pre-K - 2nd) Pre-K - 2nd Day Camp Link (3rd - 5th) 3 -5 Overnight Camp Link

Counselor's Corner

Attached, you will find the December Newsletter from Ms. Parks, our school's Counselor. Please review when you can. <u>Click Here</u>

Woodchuck Wellness

Please for the January Woodchuck Wellness Newsletter courtesy of Ms. Drain, Ms. Buchholtz, and Ms. Parks. Please click here for the February SEL Newsletter.

The WoodChuck Way: Be Respectful! Be Responsible! Be Safe!

Over the course of the school year, you will hear this a lot. It's emphasized in the classroom, the hallway, the lunchroom, playground, etc. We expect all students to act appropriately each and every day. When students exhibit these positive characteristics, they will be rewarded through our school's PBIS team's incentive program. We will have the culminating event for the 2nd Quarter at the end of this month; students and staff are very excited.

Black History Month



In recognition of the outstanding contributions of African Americans, we will be sharing a historical fact each day beginning Monday. We will also be having a Black History Program later this the month. I hope all parents will be able to attend.

Relationship Week (Feb. 5th - Feb 9th)

Monday: Brighten Someone's day! Say hello to someone new!

Tuesday: Thank you, Tuesday! Dress up as a superhero and thank a superhero of

your own! Thank someone who supports others!
Wednesday: PD DAY - No school for students

Thursday: Dress in your favorite team colors! Thank the adults on your team!

Friday: Moving Forward with the Woodchuck Way! Wear Cedarwood

colors/clothes!

Mark Your Calendar:

Upcoming Dates for the First Semester:

Feb. 06	Parent - Teacher Conferences - Day1 (3:45 - 7:15pm)
Feb. 07	PD Day - No school for students
Feb. 08	Parent - Teacher Conferences - Day2 (3:45 - 7:15pm)
Feb. 13	PTO Meeting (4:30 - 5:30pm)
Feb. 16	Student Council-sponsored Dance (formal Attire - 5:30 - 7:30pm)
Feb. 19	President's Day (No school)
Feb. 23	PBIS Quarterly Event: Hot Chocolate Extravaganza Bonanza
Feb. 23	PTO Bingo Night (TBD)
Feb. 27	Black History Music Program (6pm)

"TOGETHER, WE MAKE A DIFFERENCE!